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Friday 30th September 2022 

 

Dear Parents/Carers, 

 

On Tuesday 11th October, Year 6 will be visiting Houses of Parliament. Whilst there, they will have a 

guided tour and learn about government and representation. The trip has been organised through our 

local MP Dawn Butler’s office and there is no charge. 

We will be departing school at around 09.00am and will return by 3.15pm/3.30pm. We  

will travel by tube to and from Westminster. All children need a packed lunch on this day – please 

indicate on the slip below if your child will require a packed lunch to be provided by school (free school 

meals only). 

 

Children should be dressed appropriately in full school uniform and must be wearing a coat. 

We will need additional adults to accompany us on this trip so please let us know if you will be free to 

help us on this day. 

 

Many thanks for your continued support,  

 

 

 

 

Year 6 team 

 

I give permission for ____________________________________ to attend the trip to Houses of 

Parliament on 11th October 2022 

I would like the school to provide a packed lunch for my child (free school meals only)  Y/N 

 

I would like to volunteer to accompany this trip       Y/N 

 

Signed _________________________(Parent/carer) 
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